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E-mail: ChartSupport@boeing.com 
 

Chart Alerts are published to advise users of significant issues in  
Jeppesen chart data which may affect aircraft operations. Chart Alerts are distributed to 

chart Users and are also available on Jeppesen’s Web site. 
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Chart Alert 
 

 

!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  10 January 2025 
 
Subject: Cairo, Egypt 

Cairo Intl (HECA) 
 ILS or LOC Rwy 23L (11-4) – Airline format 

 
 
Certification requirement note deleted   

 
 
Jeppesen chart ILS or LOC Rwy 23L (11-4) - Airline Format, dated 5 JUL 24 (effective 11 July 2024) contain 
unnecessary “Special Aircrew and Acft Certification Required” note. The note will be removed from the chart 
planview. 
 
 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 

 
 
The corrected chart will be reissued in the 28 FEB 25 revision. This Chart Alert is also posted on the 
Jeppesen Web site: Notices and Alerts. 
 
 
 

mailto:ChartSupport@boeing.com
https://ww2.jeppesen.com/notices/

	Chart Alert

